
     the Good Shepherd Parish
worshipping at

        Sacred Heart Church.
25 Queen Street, Colne.
Lancashire BB8 9NB

Telephone:    01282 863135
Website:  www.goodshepherdpendle.org.uk
email:       enquiries@goodshepherdpendle.org.uk
Parish priest: Fr. Peter Wilkinson
email:  peter.wilkinson@dioceseofsalford.org.uk
home phone:  01282 936662

Saturday 2nd September   6.00pm.      Vigil Mass 
Sunday  3rd 9.30am.  22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
Tuesday 5th Sept 10.00am   Mass 
Wednesday 6th 10.00am   Mass 

Thursday 7th 5.45pm Exposition and Benediction
6.30pm  Mass 

Friday 8th 10.00     Mass  Birthday of the B.V.M.
Saturday 9th 11.00am - 11.30am  Confessions during Exposition.

St. Peter Claver

Saturday 9th  6.00pm.      Vigil Mass   
Sunday  10th 9.30am.  23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Key:     Ap.  Apostle
Ab Abbott
Bp Bishop
D Doctor 
M Martyr
P Priest
R Religious
V Virgin

Church cleaning

Anyone who is free is welcome to join us to help clean the church for an hour after 
the Mass on Tuesday morning.

Friendship and Bereavement Group
The Friendship and Bereavement Group will meet after the Mass on Wednesday 
morning. Approx. 10.30am in the St. Peter and Paul Meeting Room.  If you are 
going on the trip to Clitheroe on the 14th of September, please bring £10 for the 
coach.

Sacramental Programme 2023 - 2024

It’s time to start putting dates in diaries for those who wish to receive the 
Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Communion for the first time next year.

Please see the Sacramental Programme page on this website, or click here .

https://goodshepherdpendle.org.uk/sacramental-programme/


Advance no�ce of Retreat at the Briery, Ilkley 
5.00pm Fri 20th Oct—2.00pm Sun 22nd Oct 
The cost will be £170, deposit £20 to Sue Barnes (01282 618231) Single, 
double , twin rooms, all ensuite, li�. 
Own transport or li�s can be arranged.

Rotas the reading and welcomer rotas for September and October are 
on the noticeboard in the sacristy and on the website.

Contac�ng the Parish Office 

If you need to contact the Parish Office it is quicker to email your 
request, if possible, rather than telephone. The email address is 
enquiries@goodshepherdpendle.org.uk 

From the Diocese
Behind the scenes of the Cathedral restoration project

As work continues to restore the cathedral, people across the 
diocese are being given the chance to be part of the story by 
going behind the scenes to view the work first hand.

Taking place each month, each of the tours will have a unique 
focus, reflecting the nature of the work being carried out at that time.

Upcoming dates include:

Friday 29 September 2023
Friday 27 October 2023
Friday 24 November 2023
Friday 26 January 2024
Friday 23 February 2024

To find out more, please visit the cathedral website on 
www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk
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